
To support the work God is doing in and through
Fellowship's ministries, you can give cash or checks
using the offering bowls in the Sanctuary, text any
dollar amount to 84321, or use the QR code or the
Church Center app to give online.
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A N N O U N C E M E N T S  C O N T I N U E D

C A R E G I V E R  S U P P O R T  G R O U P
This group will meet in Room N4 this Tuesday, November 28 from 3-4pm. The content will
focus on “Tips for Caregivers During the Holidays.” If you have any questions, contact Pat
Vorpagel: pvorpagel@fellowshipreformed.org or 616.399.9280, ext. 130. 

K I D S  H O P E  M E N T O R S
There are still 7 students at Lakewood waiting to be paired with a mentor from Fellowship!
Could the Spirit be stirring in you to spend just one hour a week investing in one of these kids?
Training and ongoing support is provided to you, as you provide a stable and encouraging
presence to a student. Please contact Diana Pena if you are interested in learning more:
dfonseca_pena@fellowshipreformed.org. 

F E L L O W S H I P  V A L U E S  S C O R E C A R D
We invite you to take 4-7 minutes to complete our values scorecard survey
by Friday, December 1! You can pick up a copy at the Welcome Center or
use the QR code. Your anonymous responses will also inform future
initiatives, programs, priorities, and goals as we develop our 2024-2025
annual ministry plan. For more information contact Pastor Tierra:
tmarshall@fellowshipreformed.org

mailto:pvorpagel@fellowshipreformed.org


G A T H E R E D  W O R S H I P  S E R V I C E  

N O  S C R O O G E  N O V E M B E R

To give a financial contribution to these No
Scrooge November initiatives, use the QR
code or go to fellowshipreformed.org/give
and designate “No Scrooge November.”S E R M O N  R E F L E C T I O N

The heart of discipleship is hearing the Word of the Lord and responding
to it in our daily lives. We invite you into deeper reflection and discussion of
the text by following the QR code to this week’s reflection questions.

Prelude
Call to Worship: from Psalm 78:1-7
    2000's Worship Medley*
“Long Shadow” Prayer  (St. Patrick)  
     Hymn of St. Patrick
Passing the Peace
Welcome & Announcements 
    (dismissed during song: 3yrs - 1st grade [10:30am only]) - no 9am dismissal
    Speak, O Lord*
Scripture: from 1 Samuel 17
Sermon: "This Is Us, Part 4: Equipping” 
       God of Grace and God of Glory (Hymn #420 vv. 1-2, 4-5)*
Benediction
Postlude
     *indicates congregational song
       a prayer written or inspired by someone who has had considerable impact 
       in our faith (has cast a “long shadow”)

Leading in the Service
Preaching: Rev. Tierra Marshall
Liturgists: Rev. Ross Dieleman, Rev. Nate Schipper, Jess Mix 
Musicians: James & Steve Braunius, Stephanie Heerspink, Lori Maatman, Jennie Schmidt, 
Lori Stump, Erin Vander Stelt
Audio & Video Tech Team: Joel & Kary Bosma, Jabin Dieleman, Paul Solis, Jeff Stuttman, 
Duane & Ginger VandenBrink, Bryce Vander Stelt

A N N O U N C E M E N T S

As a WITH MINISTRIES church, Fellowship welcomes all individuals and families living with
disabilities. Please inquire at the Welcome Center for assistance and/or additional information. We
have a team, led by Sara Gortsema, that addresses these needs in our community all year round.

G A T H E R E D  W O R S H I P  

†

†

Gift cards for Bethany Christian Services
Food items for Hand2Hand
Gifts for the HOPE Christmas Store
Hygiene/household items for WO High School Pantry

Join us throughout the month of November as we say, “no”
to being a scrooge and “yes” to generous hearts that give
cheerfully. There will be four mission partners you can
contribute to in tangible ways: 

Bring items any Sunday in November and drop them off  in the Atrium or Gallery. 

S E R V E  W I T H  T H E  H O P E  S T O R E
If you are interested in helping with the beloved Hope Store event on December 9, there are
signup sheets near the Welcome Center. We are particularly looking for Spanish interpreters,
game station volunteers to play with kids while parents shop, as well as middle and high
schoolers to carry bags out to vehicles. If you have questions, contact Stacie Hoey:
shoey@fellowshipreformed.org 

F A M I L Y  C H R I S T M A S  P A R T Y
If you enjoy Christmas cookies, crafts, games, and fellowship, this event is for you!
Bring your friends and join us THIS Saturday, December 2 from 10am-12pm for
the Fellowship Family Christmas Party - a great way to start the Advent and
Christmas season. This is an open house style event in the Atrium, so come when
you can, leave when you need to. We hope to see you there!

T A B L E 2 T A B L E  B R U N C H  N E X T  S U N D A Y
Next Sunday, December 3, we will have our monthly Table2Table meal. We will enjoy
brunch foods between the two worship services. So 9am service folks, stick
around; 10:30am service folks, come a bit early. We hope you will join us as we partake in
communion and a meal together.

N I C A R A G U A  T R I P  S I G N U P  D E A D L I N E
If you have been considering joining the team heading to Nicaragua on February 21-27, your
last chance to sign up is this Thursday, November 30! We will visit our mission partners CEPAD
and Tabitha's House to learn, encourage, and participate. Contact Pastor Nate if you are
interested: nschipper@fellowshipreformed.org


